
Burch Elementary School

Rt 2, Box 4B   Delbarton, WV  25670 304-475-2141 
Fax 475-2627

Doug Ward, Principal                                      Deborah 
Starr, Assistant Principal

Friday, August 31, 2012

Dear Ms. Spence:

Due to administration re-evaluating our Burch Elementary School Permission to 

Observe Policy, we will be unable to have observers in the school at this time.

We appreciate your interest in our school and wish you good luck as you pursue 

your education.

Mrs. Deborah Starr

A. Principal, Burch Elementary School 


